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IMPORTANT NOTICE

Users (or potential users) of the Post Office Express Mail/Special Delivery
shipments of axolotl material from the I. U. Axolotl Colony

If this type of shipment is useful to you and you would like us to
continue shipping material to you via the Post Office, it is important

that you reimburse us for the shipping expense at your earliest conven-

ience. The I.U. Biology Department permits us to pay the Post Office out
of a special Axolotl Colony Shipping Fund. Unfortunately this Fund has
well defined limits.

Post Office shipments are generally less expensive than Air Freight
shipments. By using light-weight bait boxes we have had good success
with mailing embryos and small larvae direct to researchers.

Thus, this Post Office type of shipment may be of considerable ad-
vantage to many laboratories. Please help us continue this service by

keeping our shipment fund solvent. Please provide prompt reimbursements.
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